
 
 
 
 
January 27, 2023 
 
 
To our friends in the Quarter Horse community: 
 
We are excited to partner with the American Quarter Horse Association to revive quarter 
horse racing in Kentucky – and want you to join us! 
 
Revolutionary Racing and the Kentucky Quarter Horse Racing Association are proud to 
announce our first races, Sandy Ridge at The Red Mile, happening April 1-6 at The Red 
Mile in Lexington, Kentucky.  
 
That’s six consecutive days of AQHA-sanctioned quarter horse racing with a daily 
average purse of $200,000. All owners who start a horse at Sandy Ridge at The Red 
Mile are guaranteed a minimum of $500 per start, trainers a minimum of $200 per start, 
plus $100 jockey mount fee per trip for those finishing out of the money.   
 
We share your passion for quarter horses and the heartfelt bond between human and 
horse. We also understand the competitive spirt of quarter horsemen and women, the 
thrill of the win and building credentials for your horse. That is why we are currently 
working with track and safety experts to ensure we provide the high-quality racing 
experience you deserve. 
 
This is an incredibly special kick-off race week for our organization, which is investing 
$55 million to build a world-class quarter horse racetrack and equestrian center about 2 
hours east of Lexington, in Ashland. 
 
We hope you will consider these races, which happen one week before the Indiana 
meet. Stall applications are available at www.revolutionaryracingkentucky.com and are 
due before March 10th. Contact Race Secretary Mike Anifantis for additional information. 
 
See you at the races! 
 
 
 
John Marshall     Adam Koenig 
President      Executive Director 
Revolutionary Racing Kentucky   KyQHRA 

http://www.revolutionaryracingkentucky.com/

